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Invitation to the World Bosai Forum 2025

Dear XXX XXX,

We are pleased to invite you to the World Bosai Forum2025 to be held on
7-9 March, 2025 in Sendai, Japan. This Forum is a multi-stakeholder’s
meeting on disaster risk reduction (Bosai in Japanese), participated by
specialists and general public from various sectors, including, international
organizations, government organizations, non-governmental organizations,

private sector, academia, media, etc.

The World Bosai Forum aims at sharing practical solutions in disaster risk
reduction from Japan and overseas and promoting the implementation of the
Sendai Framework for Disaster Risk Reduction 2015-2030.

Your profound experience and knowledge is valuable for us and your
participation in this forum. If you have any question, please do not hesitate

to contact us (wbf2025@worldbosaiforum.com).

We look forward to welcoming you in Sendai in March.

Sincerely,

W' (Feom

Yuichi Ono Founder and CEO, World Bosai Forum Foundation
Tohoku University International Research Institute of Disaster Science
Aramaki Aza-Aoba 468-1, Aoba-ku, Sendai, 980-0845, JAPAN





